
13th October 2021

Dear Parents 

We are currently recruiting for part-time cleaning staff to join our existing evening cleaning
team. These roles are particularly suited for young people over 17 in age attending college
or university wanting to earn some money to support fees etc. We offer good rates of pay
(£10.57 ph). 

If you have a child or know a young person who might be interested please ask them
to apply via the college website or alternatively if they would like a chat about the roles they
can contact Sue Watkin via the office number 01444 414001. We would be happy to
consider job shares for these roles. 

Although these roles are popular with young people we welcome applicants of any age. We
also have two day time cleaning posts available, details are also on our website here. 

Yours faithfully
Jo Godbolt - Business manager

https://www.oathall.org/cleaners/
https://www.oathall.org/cleaners/

